
  

 

  
 

FTSE Russell Quarterly Review Changes Suspended Stocks 
March 2021 - Further Update 

24 March 2021 

Further to the notice issued on 17 March 2021 regarding FTSE Russell Quarterly Review Changes 

Suspended Stocks March 2021 - Update, SKC (6018085, South Korea) has resumed trading. The 
previously communicated review change will now be implemented on 01 April 2021 accordingly. 
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